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Minutes  

(11:00-12:00, 05.12.2022, Teams) 

1 Welcome and apologies

CM welcomed group and apologies were noted 

2 Minutes and actions from last meeting

Minutes approved as true record of last meeting 

3 Matters arising from last meeting

None noted  

4  Declarations of conflict of interest

None noted  

5 Applications for discussion

OX165 - Revise and resubmit.  

6 Applications approved

N/A 
7 Feedback since last meeting

OX79 – paper published 

8 AOB

CM thanked JC for her work on the Committee for the past year 

Date of next meeting – 26th January 2023, 13.00 - 14.00 

Attending: Brian McMillan, Rebecca Harmston, Jennifer Camaradou, Koen Pouwels, Tom 
Ranger,  

Apologies: Julia Hippisley-Cox, Paul Aveyard, Polly Kerr, Hui Guo, Madhurima Bhadra, 
Rebekah Burrow

Chair: Claire Meadows 


